
Submitter: Steve Farrington 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

Another waste of tax payer dollars and another attempt to make it harder for lawful 

citizens to protect their family. Stop with putting hoops in place that make the tax 

paying citizens pay for their constitutional rights. Their is no transparency and that is 

wrong.  


